Tripp, Anthony

From: Tripp, Anthony

Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 10:23 AM
To: Jason Muhlenkamp; White, John
Subject: Re: Land grant agreement
Jason,

Eventually, the permit will need to be updated to include this change to the facility. At this time, if all you
intend to use the additional space for is maneuvering trucks into the loading dock then we can postpone the
revision until the next renewal or major modification.

So, provided the additional space will not be used for storage or staging of material, then you can postpone
the revision until the next major permit event.

Anthony Tripp, PhD PE
Hazardous Waste Program

From: Jason Muhlenkamp <jason.muhlenkamp@lightingresourcesinc.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2015 08:46

To: Tripp, Anthony; White, John

Subject: Land grant agreement

Hello Gentlemen,

| hope this email finds you both doing well. | have a few questions about an opportunity for Lighting Resources acquiring
some land from the City of Ocala. The City of Ocala has agreed to grant us 20 feet of land on the east side of our
property (East of the docks). We would like to extend the existing fence 20 feet to allow more room for trucks that have
trouble backing into our docks. The City is willing to grant us this land with the understanding that if the city ever needs
the property back that we would be responsible to remove any changes that we have made to the property. The only
changes we plan on making is moving the fence and adding some rock to be able to drive on. My question to you would
be do we need to make a modification to the permit? | look forward to your response. Thanks

Jason Muhlenkamp

Branch Manager

Lighting Resources

1007 SW 16 Lane

Ocala, FL 34471
0-352-509-3001
f-352-509-3012
www.lightingresourcesinc.com




